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basal stress conditions beneath Black Rapids Glacier, Alaska, USA,
inferred from measurements of ice deformation and surface motion)
347–357

Anderson, B., W. Lawson, I. Owens and B. Goodsell, (paper: Past and
future mass balance of ‘Ka Roimata o Hine Hukatere’ Franz Josef
Glacier, New Zealand) 597–607

Anderson, R.S., see Walder, J.S. and others

Anderson, S.P., see Walder, J.S. and others

Antarctica:

A new fully three-dimensional numerical model for ice dynamics,
365–376

Basal conditions beneath enhanced-flow tributaries of Slessor
Glacier, East Antarctica, 481–490

Bed radar reflectivity across the north margin of Whillans Ice Stream,
West Antarctica, and implications for margin processes, 3–10

Debris characteristics and ice-shelf dynamics in the ablation region
of the McMurdo Ice Shelf, Antarctica, 223–234

Glacier mass balances (1993–2001), Taylor Valley, McMurdo Dry
Valleys, Antarctica, 451–462

Nivlisen, an Antarctic ice shelf in Dronning Maud Land: geodetic–
glaciological results from a combined analysis of ice thickness, ice
surface height and ice-flow observations, 17–30

Na2SO4 and MgSO4 salts during the Holocene period derived by
high-resolution depth analysis of a Dome Fuji ice core, 58–64

The integration of JERS-1 and ERS SAR in differential interferometry
for measurement of complex glacier motion, 80–88

Scale independence of till rheology, 377–380

Sensitivity studies on model modifications to assess the dynamics of
a temperate ice cap, such as that on King George Island,
Antarctica, 235–247

Ashcraft, I.S. and D.G. Long, (paper: Relating microwave backscatter
azimuth modulation to surface properties of the Greenland ice sheet)
257–266

Austria:

The development of brittle structures in an alpine valley glacier:
Pasterzenkees, Austria, 1887–1997, 128–136

Avalanches:

Fluctuation–dissipation relations for granular snow avalanches, 631–
643

On the instability of avalanching glaciers, 31–48

Towards a field test for fracture propagation propensity in weak
snowpack layers, 164–168

Azuma, N., see Kipfstuhl, S. and others

Backscatter:

Optical properties of snow in backscatter, 574–584

Baessler, M., see Horwath, M. and others

Baker, I., see Obbard, R. and others

Baltic Sea:

Superimposed ice formation and surface energy fluxes on sea ice
during the spring melt–freeze period in the Baltic Sea, 119–127

Bamber, J.L., see Rippin, D.M. and others

Barnes, P.R.F., E.W. Wolff and D.C. Mallard, (correspondence: Etching
channels and grain-boundary grooves on ice surfaces in the scanning
electron microscope) 645–648

Bartelt, P., O. Buser and K. Platzer, (paper: Fluctuation–dissipation
relations for granular snow avalanches) 631–643

Benn, D.I., see Nicholson, L. and D.I. Benn

Berta, F., see Deponti, A. and others

Bintanjam R., see Wilschut, F. and others

Blatter, H., see Schwerzmann, A. and others

Blindow, N., see Breuer, B. and others

Bolivia:

Glacier recession on Cerro Charquini (16� S), Bolivia, since the
maximum of the Little Ice Age (17th century), 110–118

Borehole analysis:

Borehole logging with an eight-arm caliper–inclinometer probe,
381–388

Borehole optical stratigraphy and neutron-scattering density meas-
urements at Summit, Greenland, 491–496

Time-lapse imaging of subglacial drainage conditions using three-
dimensional inversion of borehole electrical resistivity data, 49–
57

Boulton, G. and S. Zatsepin, (paper: Hydraulic impacts of glacier
advance over a sediment bed) 497–527

Breuer, B., M.A. Lange and N. Blindow, (paper: Sensitivity studies on
model modifications to assess the dynamics of a temperate ice cap,
such as that on King George Island, Antarctica) 235–247

British Columbia (Canada):

Towards a field test for fracture propagation propensity in weak
snowpack layers, 164–168

Brock, B.W., I.C. Willis and M.J. Sharp, (paper: Measurement and
parameterization of aerodynamic roughness length variations at
Haut Glacier d’Arolla, Switzerland) 281–297

Brown, G.H., see Kulessa, B. and others

Buser, O., see Bartelt, P. and others

Calving:

Thermo-erosional notch development at fresh-water-calving Tasman
Glacier, New Zealand, 203–213

Canada:

Towards a field test for fracture propagation propensity in weak
snowpack layers, 164–168

INDEX

Vol. 52 No. 176–179, 2006

649

https://doi.org/10.3189/S0022143000209398 Published online by Cambridge University Press

https://doi.org/10.3189/S0022143000209398


Catania, G.A., see Raymond, C.F. and others

Caucasus Mountains (Russia/Georgia):

Late-20th-century changes in glacier extent in the Caucasus
Mountains, Russia/Georgia, 99–109

Chanudet, V. and M. Filella, (correspondence: Particle size and
mineralogical composition of inorganic colloids in glacier-melting
water and overlying ice in an Alpine glacier, Oberaargletscher,
Switzerland) 473–475

Chen, F., see Ye, Q. and others

Cheng, B., see Granskog, M.A. and others

Cheng, X. and G. Xu, (paper: The integration of JERS-1 and ERS SAR in
differential interferometry for measurement of complex glacier
motion) 80–88

China:

Five decades of shrinkage of July 1st glacier, Qilian Shan, China, 11–
16

Glacier change over the past four decades in the middle Chinese
Tien Shan, 425–432
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